
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Flamingos    

Gold Stars: Freya A, Morne, Alfie, Elsa, Freya E 

Good Work: Reggie 

 

Kingfishers 

Gold Stars: Ethan, Farrah 

Good Work: Henry, Matilda, Max H 

 

Jackdaws 

Gold Stars: Orla, Harrison 

Good Work: Ellison, Finley 

 

Hummingbirds 
Gold Stars:  Holly, Lily, Noah M, Kai  

 

 

Well done each and every one of you!! 

 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2019-20 is 97%) 

Last year we achieved 96% an improvement of 1% from the year before. 
 

 

 Flamingos 97.7% Kingfishers 95.7% Jackdaws 96.1% Hummingbirds 95%   5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.1%  

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

Period Product Scheme The Government have introduced a scheme for all learners who 

need to access period products in their place of learning.  We will be signing up for the 

scheme and as part of our responsibilities we will be speaking to pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 

(age appropriate conversations) and providing  safety and usage information.  If you would like 

to discuss the scheme further, have any objections or questions, please contact the Office.  
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Bag2School This is an opportunity to clear out your clutter and raise funds for the School.  

Bags will be issued in the Spring Term and can be brought into School from Monday 27th 

January.  They will accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE: Men’s, ladies’ and 

children’s clothing, paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around), handbags, hats, bags, 

scarves and ties, jewellery, lingerie, socks, belts, soft toys, household linen, household 

curtains, household towels, household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers).  

They DO NOT accept: Duvets and blankets, pillows and cushions, carpets, rugs and mats 

(including bath, shower and toilet mats), soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing, School 

uniforms with and without logo, corporate clothing and workwear, textile off cuts, yarns or 

threaded material. They will be collecting on Thursday 30th January at 9 a.m. 
 

The Friends’ Tea Towel The Friends are producing a fun, personalised tea towel as a 

keepsake and to raise funds for the school.  

All the children will be drawing self-portraits which will then be collated and turned into a 

whole school tea towel. 

These will make great gifts for yourselves, friends or family for Mother’s Day, Easter etc. 

They cost £3.50 each or £6 for two. 

We have to pay for these in advance and have to have a minimum total order of 50.  

Orders and payment need to be made by Friday 7h February and we will be unable to take 

orders after this date.  Delivery should be during the second week of March. Please see the 

attached order form. 

 

The Friends’ Quiz The Friends’ are running another of the popular adults-only quiz and 

chips fundraisers on Friday 7th February 2019, 7pm-9.30pm.  Please complete the order form 

and return to the Office by 31st January or sooner if possible. 
 

Open Tray Can we please ask that you sign into school for the Open Tray sessions at the 

School Office.  Also, that you remain in the classroom during the sessions.  Thank you. 
 

EDP vouchers We have registered for the Plant to Plate campaign with the EDP.  Vouchers 

will appear on 18th January until 27th March 2020.  This is for the chance to win garden 

equipment and plant packs.  See the EDP for more details. 

 

Parking When you drop off and pick up your child from school, please do so with due care 

and attention and do not put others at risk.  Please do not park inconsiderately, block 

residents’ drives, use their drives for turning or park dangerously near to the junctions.  

Please do not park on the zig zag lines or in the disabled spaces unless you have a blue badge.  

We appreciate your support. 
 

Hummingbirds Residential Meeting Due to the Harry Potter trip we have rescheduled 

the meeting to Tuesday 2nd June at 2.30 p.m. 

 

Harry Potter Payment has now been set up on ParentMail and can be made in instalments if 

required. 

 



Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
28th January – Open Tray morning 

31st January – Bawburgh Youth Club – Chinese New Year 
 


